
$355,000 - 11 Dalton
 

Listing ID: M160313

$355,000
3 Bedrooms, 2 Bathrooms, 1440 square feet
Single Family

11 Dalton, Riverview, New Brunswick,
E1B0G8

Welcome to 11 Dalton. Located on a quiet
street in a family friendly neighborhood in
Riverview East, this lovely 3 bedroom, 2
storey, Bulman style semi-detached home
has been extremely well cared for and is
eagerly awaiting it's new owners. The main
level of the home features a bright and
spacious living room, a gorgeous kitchen
with ample cupboard space and centre
island, and a 2pc bath with laundry. The
upper level boasts an king sized primary
bedroom with walk-in closet, 2 good sized
secondary bedrooms and a large 4pc family
bath. The finished basement offers a large
family room, games room and a good sized
storage room. If you're looking for a
wonderful family home in Riverview, close
to walking trails, schools and parks, you
owe it to yourself to view this property.
(id:24320)
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